
 
 

Date:  September 14, 2020 

To: Russ Axelrod, Mayor 

 Members, West Linn City Council 

From: Darren Wyss, Acting Planning Manager 

Subject: CDC-20-01 Public Comments 

 
 
The deadline to submit written comments for CDC-20-01, a proposal to amend the West Linn 
2016 Transportation System Plan (Ordinance 1714) and West Linn Community Development 
Code Chapter 85 (Ordinance 1713) to implement a 28-foot minimum pavement width for public 
streets in new subdivision approvals, was 12:00 p.m. on September 14, 2020. City staff received 
one comment letter in support of the proposal and it is attached. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at dwyss@westlinnoregon.gov or 503-742-6064 with any 
questions. 
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